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The fortnightly Friday Focus is the chance for every class at Clavering to share their 

learning with the Clavering school community. This is a great opportunity to find out what 

each year group has been up to and engage in conversations around learning. This week 

we have a Sports Day Special!  

This week at Clavering Primary School, it has been Sports Day. 

On Monday afternoon, Mr Snelling and year 6 led the whole 

school carousel of sporting activities including shuttle run, 

speed bounce and hit the wicket. Each child scored points for 

their houses. A huge thank you to Mr Snelling for organising 

and training the year 6 to run this successful event.  

All the children took part and had a fantastic time! Well done 

everyone!  

   

  

    



  

  

On Tuesday morning, the whole school came together again for the track events with an 

amazing turn out from all the families to cheer on all the children. Over the last few weeks, 

Mr Snelling and Mrs Tokeley had been busy organising Sports Day – what a successful 

morning! Thank you to Mrs Tokeley and Mr Snelling. Also, a massive thank you to Friends 

of Clavering for running the refreshments and second-hand uniform sale, Mr Abrahams 

for setting up the gazebos, the Governors for supporting at the finish line, all the staff and 

especially the office staff for helping the morning run smoothly.  

 

Well Done Oliver House – Winners of Sports Day 2025 

 

Oliver House Captain and Deputy Captain 

 

 

 



Here are a few thoughts from some of our children about this year’s Sports Day: 

Elliott "I loved the running race and I was happy for my friend Edward in Oliver house - 

they won." 

 

Eddie “I liked that everyone tried their best and nobody was sad if they didn't win.” 

 

Lunetta “Everyone played fair and the Year 6 ladder race was very funny to watch!” 

 

Oscar “I really enjoyed taking part in the obstacle course race.” 

Tommie “As Sports Ambassador, I was very happy for my last year at Clavering to take the 

main prize of House Winners for Sports Day – Come on you Olivers! I was proud of 

everyone at Sports Day, in every House.” 

 

  

   

  

 

 



For the final race and year 6’s last ever Sports Day, they competed in the alternative 

caterpillar – could this be the beginning of a new tradition?  

 

    

 

  

 

Watch out for the next edition of the Friday Focus on 13th June 2025. 


